
 

The George J. Mann, AIA Travel Prize 

Sponsored by Ron Skaggs, FAIA, FACHA and Sondra Skaggs 
Prize amount $4,000 
 
This Travel Prize has been established in honor of George J. Mann, AIA, Ronald L. 
Skaggs, FAIA Endowed Professor in Health Facilities Design at Texas A&M, to 
support travel expenses for students pursuing a healthcare architecture education.   
 
Applicants must be full-time architecture students enrolled in a healthcare 
architecture program in the United States. 
 
Applications will be accepted through May 22, 2016.  To apply, send a PDF file with 
the following information: 
 

x Student name/contact information 
x Academic institution/year in program 
x A brief biographical background statement (three paragraphs or less) 
x Requested amount and proposed use of travel funds 
x Two reference letters from faculty directly involved in the healthcare architecture program 

 
Applications will be reviewed by the Foundation.  The selected recipient(s) will be announced at the AIA 
Academy of Architecture for Health Summer Leadership Summit on July 23, 2016.  The selected 
recipient(s) agrees to prepare a summary report of their travel experiences to the Foundation. 
 
Send your application to Frank Zilm, D.Arch., FAIA, FACHA at frankzilm@ku.edu.   
 
For further information contact 
 
Frank Zilm, D.Arch, FAIA, FAHCA 
Chester Dean Lecturer on Healthcare Design 
The University of Kansas School of Architecture, Planning and Design 
frankzilm@ku.edu 
816-561-7186 
 


